
 
  
 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

AMENDED CORPORATE UPDATE:  ARRIS ARRANGES SHORT TERM FINANCING 
 
 
 
Arris Holdings Inc. (CNSX: AAF) (“Arris” or the “Company”) November 4, 2013 announces that it is 
arranging short term financing with an unrelated non-financial lender in the principal amount of CAD$40,000.00 
bearing interest at a rate of 5% per annum (the “Loan”). The loan is repayable in full December 31, 2014. 
 
No finder’s fees or other bonuses will be paid in respect of the Loan. 
 
The Company also welcomes Mr. Mikhail Gurfinkel on board.  Mr. Mikhail is a practicing lawyer in the State of 
New York, USA.  We look forward to working with Mr. Gurfinkel. 
 

 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

 “Sandy Janda” 
 CEO 
Tel.: (604) 592-6881 

This press release, required by applicable Canadian laws, is not for distribution to U.S. news services or for dissemination in the 
United States, and does not constitute an offer of the securities described herein. These securities have not been registered under the 
United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended, or any state securities laws, and may not be offered or sold in the United States 
or to U.S. persons unless registered or unless an exemption from such registration is applicable. 

Forward Looking Statements – Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that 
involve substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. These forward-looking statements are subject to numerous risks and 
uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of the Company, including, but not limited to the impact of general 
economic conditions, industry conditions, volatility of commodity prices, currency fluctuations, dependence upon regulatory 
approvals, the availability of future financing and exploration risk. Readers are cautioned that the assumptions used in the 
preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, 
undue reliance should not be placed on forward-looking statements.  

The CNSX has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


